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Term 2 Week 8 Tuesday 16th June, 2020 
What’s on at STPS 

June 2020 
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16/06/2020- Week 8 Newsletter home 
17/06/2020- Book Club Due 
23/06/2020- Week 9 Newsletter home 
30/06/2020- Week 10 Newsletter home 

Message from Miss Toovey 
 
Welcome to Week 8. Our teachers are working hard, completing assessments and writing student reports. Reports will 
go home in the last week of term. Our 3-way interviews with Parent/Student/Teacher will be held in the first two weeks 
of Term 3.  
 
Our new carpark is starting to take shape. We are hoping the weather continues to play nice to allow further work to be 
conducted on the carpark and Forest Rd. Thank you to all of our parents who continue to use the temporary carpark 
safely.  
 
As mentioned in last week’s newsletter, we are building a fence across the environmental area to house sheep or 
Winnie. If you are able to lend a hand, please let Mr Scott know.  

Miss Toovey 
Year 1/2 Teacher 

News from the Classrooms 
 

K/1 Classroom 
K/1 students are beginning to look at the importance of sentence structure and how to 
write a sentence. In Mathematics, students will be undertaking a variety of activities that 
look at three-dimensional shapes.  

1/2 Classroom 
In Mathematics, Year 1/2 students are learning about the properties of three-dimensional shapes. 
Students will be participating in a range of hands on activities to help their understanding. Students 
have begun writing their own version of ‘Where The Wild Things Are”. Once finished, students will 
publish and display stories in the classroom. 

3-6 Classroom 
Primary are continuing with their strong focus on fractions. Students have been working hard to 
develop a greater knowledge and understanding of fractions and how they are used in everyday life. 
On Monday afternoon, students worked in small groups to design and build small paddle pop stick 
catapults.  



Student of the Week 
Name: Millie Gliddon  
Class: 3-6 
Do you have any secret talents? If so, what is it?       
I can’t think of any at the moment. 
What is your favourite book to read and why?  
My favourite book is ‘10 True Tales: The Secret Agent’ because I enjoy reading spy 
stories. 
What would you like to be when you grow up? 
I would like to be a teacher. 

Reminders 
Morning Drop-Off 
Thank you to all who are following the guidelines for the morning drop-off.  
A reminder that the regular time for students to arrive at school in the mornings is between 8:45am and 9am. 
If parents have work or other unavoidable commitments students can arrive any time after 8:30am. 
If for some reason students need to be dropped at school before 8:30am please first speak to a teacher.  
Students who arrive before 8:45am must check in with a teacher and are required to sit on the silver seats under the 
COLA or in the Library (if it is raining outside). 
 
* Return overdue Library books. Students will be unable to borrow if they have a number of outstanding books at 
home. If there are any issues, please contact Miss Hutchison. 
* Please keep your contact details up to date if they have changed. 
* Follow us on Facebook, you will find stories, photos and general information.  
* Remember to join our School’s P&C Facebook Page for updates and information relating to the 
school, photos of students and events (only parents and guardians will be accepted). 

STPS News 
Electronic Devices and Toys 
Just a quick reminder that students should not bring electronic devices and treasured toys to school. This is to ensure 
that they do not get broken, lost or damaged while at school.  
If your child needs to bring a mobile phone or electronic device to school, it will need to be switched off and handed to 
your child’s classroom teacher for safe keeping. Your child can collect their device at the end of the day.  
Temporary Carpark 
Our carpark at the front of the school is starting to look like a carpark! 
Providing the rain holds off, it won’t be long until we are able to park there again! Thank you for your patience during 
this time. 
Absences 
If your child is away, you must notify the school. This can be done via phone call or sending a note in with your child 
when they return. 
Book Club 
Reminder that Book Club Orders are due tomorrow! Orders are to be processed online through Scholastic Book Club 
– LOOP ordering and the due date for orders is Wednesday 17th June. 
Canteen and Friday Morning Tea 
There will be no canteen or Friday morning tea this week. This will be reviewed on a weekly basis, we are hoping to 
start soon. 

P&C News 

Thank you to those that attended yesterday’s meeting, we covered a good amount of items. The minutes will be posted 
to the Facebook Page in the next coming days. Next week we will be sending home a pie drive form for our fundraising 
this term. 
Hope everyone has a great week! 

Bec Robinson 

P&C President  
 


